
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – Village of Stetsonville 
FLOODPLAIN ORDINANCE 

 
Village of Stetsonville, WISCONSIN 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is given to all persons in the Village of Stetsonville that a public 

hearing will be held on Monday, Dec 11. 2023 at 4 pm at the Jean M. Thomsen 

Memorial Library Community Room at 105 N Gershwin St. Stetsonville WI to solicit 

comments on proposed floodplain zoning ordinance revisions that are required by 

state and federal law. These revisions govern development in mapped floodplain 

areas. The proposed ordinance revisions are on file in the office of the Village 

Clerk. 

 
The proposed regulations are intended to protect life, health and property in floodplain 

areas and will govern uses permitted in mapped floodplains. Activities such as 

dredging, filling, excavating and construction of buildings are generally allowed, but 

may be restricted according to which flood zone the property is in. A copy of the 

proposed ordinance will be on file and open for public inspection in the office of the 

Village Clerk for a period of two weeks prior to this public hearing. 
 
All persons interested are invited to attend this hearing and be heard. Written 
comments may be submitted to: 

 
Jan Tischendorf, Clerk/Treasuer 
 

  

Dated:  November 20, 2023 
 

 

Publish/Posting: Posted at Stetsonville Clark/Medford Coop; Stetsonville Post Office; 
Village Hall; Village Shop (Statute requires that posting be in 3 physical locations OR 
The village/City/County website AND 1 physical location)  It is also posted on the Village 
website at https://stetsonville.myruralwater.com on the November 20, 2023 until 
December 11, 2023 
 

https://stetsonville.myruralwater.com/

